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From: Tamsin Ackerman 
Sent: 15 January 2023 13:52
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Objection

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

I am writing to formally share my concerns and objection to the planned housing in lympstone. Both the school and 
surgery are at capacity. The roads will not cope with these additional residents and this is not only in the village but 
also on the main road into the village. The sewage issues concern me as does the fact that lympstone as a village will 
loose its identify.  
 
Tamsin Ackerman  

  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


